
 Third Grade News 

The Classical Academy  

North Elementary 

In Our Curriculum... 

November 6—November 10 

“First Thanksgiving of All” Feast 

Come join our classroom as we host par-

ents for a simple Thanksgiving celebra-

tion on Nov. 17 at 11:30.  Modeled after 

our recitation, “The First Thanksgiving of 

All”, we are grateful for the blessings we 

have.  Be on the lookout for a sign-up 

sent by your room parents.  

 

Field Trip 

We will have our first field trip of the year 

on Tuesday, November 14. We will be vis-

iting the Cheyenne Mtn. Zoo for a guided 

trip that goes with our science unit. Per-

mission slips on orange paper were sent 

home in your child’s blue folder.  Parents 

are not allowed to meet us at the zoo per 

our field trip agreement with the zoo.  We 

are only able to take the 3 parent chaper-

ones that are riding the bus with the class. 

Math Chapter 4 Lesson 8-Lesson 10   

• Word Problems 

• 2 Step Word Problems 

• Practice 

• Test on Friday  

Math Facts 

• Multiplication Facts 2, 3, 4, 5, 10  

• Fact Test (every Friday) 

Spelling  

Spelling Lists 19 & 20  

     Test Friday 

Grammar  

Subject Verb Agreement; Pro-

nouns/Antecedent Agreement 

Writing 

Summarizing Narratives   

Strong Verbs, ly Adverb, Quali-

ty Adjective 

Literature  

Sign of the Beaver 

Recitation                             

“1st Thanksgiving of All” 

History 

Ancient Rome 

Science 

Habitats 

 

Calendar 

 

November 6 

Multiplication Facts x5’s & 10’s 

 

November 13 

Recite “First Thanksgiving of 

All”  

 

November 14 

Cheyenne Mtn Zoo Field Trip 

 

November 17 

First Thanksgiving of All feast 

Progress Reports go home 

 

November 20-24 

Thanksgiving Break 

 

December 13 

3rd Grade Music Concert 

 

December 18-January 1 

Winter Break 

 

 

November Character Trait 

Gratitude – You are aware of 

the good things that happen to 

you and you are thankful for 

them.  You always take the time 

to say thank you. 

We are encouraging each other 

to have hearts full of gratitude!  

 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to label all outerwear, 

mittens, and hats with your child’s 

name. 

 


